[bookmark: _GoBack]SANDY HOLLOW PUBLIC SCHOOL
 P&C MEETING 12.04.18
Meeting Opened: 3.25pm
Present: Renee Roper, Christina Darlington, Jeannie Harris, Michelle Stennett, Amy Henry
Apologies: Katie McLean, Tammy Neale, Aimee Nichols
· Minutes from previous meeting 14/12/2017 circulated and read
Second by Renee
Business Arising from last minutes:
· Anti Bullying day was a good program, the students took it all in although when it comes to applying the strategies in place in the playground the students lacked confidence. Christina & Miss Bullock are working on other strategies put in play
· Healthy Harold was also a good program
· Cassilis Cross Country went well, with 5/6 students having the opportunity to participate at Zone in May
· Easter Hat Parade & Easter Raffle went well with the School raising $176. The Student Representative Council will decide on how money raised will be spent
· Notes for the Anzac Day March have been sent home with students to participate in the march and the ceremony 
· Jeannie has volunteered to run the BBQ on the 14th May at the Scone Yearling Sales which are held on the 13th & 14th of May 2018. A note will be sent home on the first week back of second term to ask for Volunteers
· The School Canteen Co-ordinator position is currently vacant, a note will be sent home with students asking for volunteer/parent to fill the position. As it stands there will be no Canteen on the first Monday back to school in second term. Leanne Pike has put her hand up as a last resort for the position. There will also be a Roster in place. Christina will approach Mary Butler if she would like to be backup for the Canteen if the nominated Volunteer/parent is unable to run the canteen.  
· Due to new regulations there is to be no Red foods in the Canteen. Due to this a suggestion was made to go back to lunch orders for Pittman Cup Day
· Jeannie has now announced that she is handing down the Mothers/Fathers Day stalls to Aimee Nichols to take over. Aimee has put in a request to sell her Body Shop gift packs at the stalls. The P&C to pay for goods prior to the Stalls held

Correspondence In: 
· Troy Jones from The Upper Hunter Food & Wine Festival has email Jeannie to see if the Sandy Hollow School would do the cleanup at the Wood Chopping Competition again this year. Wood chips will be bagged up & sold. Jeannie will send out a note prior with students asking for Volunteers for the day
Correspondence out: 
· The Australian Non for Profit Charities questionnaire has been filled out by Jeannie
· Jeannie has moved a motion to open up a bank account at the Regional Australia Bank in Denman to deposit the Canteen takings into
All P&C members are in favor
 
Business arising from Treasurers Report: 
· See Attachment of income and Expenditure


Treasurer’s Report: N/A
Treasurer’s Report Moved by Amy, Second by Michelle
Principals Report:
· See Attachment
· The school has received a donation from Godolphin to purchase Robotic Lego for the students
· The Canberra Excursion for Sandy Hollow students has been re-quoted to $700 per, for Years 3,4,5,6 student for 5days from the 19th to 23rd November 2018 
· Christina has put in a request for the P&C to pay for the costs of the bus which amounts to $6000, to bring down the costs for each student
· Christina to send a note out with students for parents opting to do a payment plan

Business arising from Principals report:
· Jeanine has moved a motion for the P&C to pay for the costs of the bus
			All P&C members are in favor

Principals Report moved by Michelle & second by Renee

Meeting Closed: 4.30pm
Next Meeting: 03/05/2018



